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Comments: I am writing to oppose the building of the roller coaster project in the Sandia mountains. First this

project does not have sufficient evaluation o the environmental impacts of the construction, loss of natural wildlife

habitat, increased car and foot traffic. Second, this project is proposed to take place on the sacred ancestral

homeland of the Pueblo of Sandia people it cannot go without acknowledgement that a project like this will serve

mostly white residents and tourists while trampling the rights and history of the indigenous community. A full and

thorough review of all environmental impacts must be done and reviewed and show that all necessary steps are

being taken to avoid impacting the natural environment. A full and thorough input process must be given to the

Pueblo people who value this land and hold it sacred above all other people. This project should not be allowed

to move forward without their complete support. Thank you

 

Jacquelyn 


